
 

 
 

        
   
 

 

 

Language Arts: This week, we will enjoy several 

finger plays, flannel board stories, and books that 

reinforce our theme of Careers. Our new listening 

activity will have us “stomping our feet.” 
Concept: This week we will match winter and 

career pictures, and review the concept of small, 

medium, and large. As a group, we will have fun with 

the “tactile bag”. The water will be open and we will 

have fun making bubbles! 

Craft & Writing: This week, we will be 

creating a craft using our new colors. We will also be 

coloring and painting pictures that illustrate 

different careers.  

Motor: An obstacle course will be set up to help 

us with our crawling skills. Ball playing and balancing 

on the balance beam will be a fun addition to our 

class this week.  
 

 

 

Important Info 
 

Registration for the 2023-24 school year Registration has begun. All current students 

need to re-register for the new school year. If you return your fall registration forms by 

February 14, you will receive 50% off your registration fee. Request your registration 

form today! Registration opens to the public on February 15. 

 
Job Openings We are looking for teachers and teacher aides for the summer. If you know anyone, 

possibly a college student who is interested in working with children, please contact Mrs. Geri or 

Mrs. Paula at 815/469-2627. 

Parent/Teacher Conferences Our center will be closed to half day students on Monday & Tuesday, 

February 20 & 21, so that the teachers can conduct conferences.  

January 30, 2023 

Theme: Careers 

What would you like to be when 

you grow up? This week, we will 

be discussing the different 

occupations we might wish to 

pursue when we are adults.  

Have a great week! 

Mrs. Desi, Mrs. Taghrid Mrs. 

Catherine & Ms. Melissa 

Introductions 

Pink & White 

 Star Student  

Braelyn Boyce 

Quinn Larson 

Mackenzie Wozniak 
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